Watonga Public Library Board Meeting

February 15, 2024 @ 4pm
The Watonga Public Library Board met for their regular monthly meeting on Feb. 15, 2024, at
4:00 pm. Those present were Lisa Seitter, Patt Curtin, and Leigh Ellen Lafferty. Board President

Lisa Seitter called the meeting to order.

Lisa Seitter called to review the January Meeting Minutes. A motion to approve the Minutes from
the January Board Meeting was made by Patt Curtin and seconded by Leigh Ellen Lafferty.

Motion carried.

Patt Curtin asked about the status of teen programming. Director West Reported the

Attendance and success of the programs.
The circulation and finance reports were given by Director West.
Director West Reported the plan for the Summer Reading Program.

Leigh Ellen Lafferty and Patt Curtin both suggested implementing flyers in the schools to

promote the Summer Reading Program.
The Board discussed the Book Club’s Bring a Romance Novel plan for February Book Club.
Lisa Seitter inquired about the Adult Craft Class and its involvement in the community dinner.

A motion to adjourn was made by Leigh Ellen Lafferty and seconded by Patt Curtin. Motion

carried.

Jadon West, Library Director



